Oct. 25, 2019
Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week flew by with all of the extra Character Counts activities we did! We also learned four new letter sounds: /oa/, /ie/, /ee/, and /or/. Our new sight words were “what,” “look,” “my,” and “one.” In Math we created a “Button Factor.”  In the factory, the students each had a “job” to do in order to help make bags of buttons.  They then got “paid” in Tootsie Rolls if they completed their tasks efficiently. The main math skills we used were counting and writing the numbers. We also talked a lot about working as a team and each person doing their part. It was a fun learning experience!
Next week we will be celebrating Red Ribbon Week.  Please see the dress up days listed below. Please note that Thursday will be costume day and our Harvest party. The party will begin at 2:00. You are welcome to join us if you’d like. 
I am in charge of setting up the playhouse at Centers for November and will be creating a grocery store. I am looking for any empty food or grocery containers or boxes that you are done with. Please wash them thoroughly, if necessary, before you send them to school. Some examples would be cereal boxes, tin cans, laundry detergent bottles, macaroni and cheese boxes, ketchup bottles, frozen vegetable bags, etc... Anything that the students could pretend to buy in our grocery store. We will be collecting these items through Nov. 1st. Thank you!
Red Ribbon Week 10/28/19-11/1/19
10/28: Red Day- We will be celebrating “Caring” as part of our Character Counts week by wearing red and also representing red ribbon week with our red clothing.
10/29: Say “Peace Out” to drugs. Dress like a hippie day (wear bright colors).
10/30: “Put Drugs to Sleep.” Wear your pajamas.
10/31: “BOO..scare drugs away!” Wear your favorite costume or orange and black. No masks/blood/gore.
11/1: “Our school chooses to be drug free”. Dress in black and gold! 
Have a great weekend!
Mrs. Streblow
